
 

 

Thursday 10 February 2022 
 
Dear Families and Friends of Geelong Grammar School (GGS), 
 
COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) – Update #5 as at 12.30pm on Thursday 10 February 
 
Further to my Update yesterday, I am delighted to confirm that a team from Barwon Health, inclusive of 
Victoria’s Deputy Chief Health Officer, honoured their long-standing commitment to visit our Corio campus 
today to better understand Geelong Grammar’s unique residential environment. 
 
The team was highly professional and quick to appreciate our specific needs within the context of the 
Omicron variant. 
 
Our time together was positive and constructive. 
 
The Executive team and our Senior Medical Officer will now finalise the outcomes of our meeting with the 
Barwon Heath representatives. We are keen to record our shared understandings and then publish these 
for our broader community as soon as is practicable. 
 
In the meantime, I wish to again applaud our extraordinary staff who generously and selflessly care for our 
young people amidst ever evolving conditions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 


